
MASS INTENTIONS 
 

27
th

 May – 3
rd

 June 2018 
 

 
 
 
 

 

Sunday 27th May:   9.30am Private Int. 
The Most Holy Trinity 11.00am People of the Parish  
(p. 83)    6.30pm Eileen Goggin RIP 
 
Monday 28th May:  9.30am  Colleen Ryan RIP  
Memorial of the Blessed Virgin 
 

Tuesday 29th May:  9.30am James Carruthers RIP  
 

Wednesday 30th May: 9.30am Michael R.C. Lomax 
 

Thursday 31st May:  Church and Office closed 
(Visitation of the Blessed Virgin Mary) 
 

Friday 1st June:  9.30am Anne Doyle  
(St Justin) 
 

Saturday 2nd June:  9.30am          
(Ss Marcellinus & Peter)     
 

Sunday 3rd June:   9.30am Vittoria Del Bonna RIP 
Corpus Christi    (Aver)  
(p. 85)    11.00am Private Int. 
Appeal for Missionary 6.30pm People of the Parish 
Sisters of England & Wales    

 
 

Parishioners and Friends who are sick: 
Please remember in your prayers all those who are 
sick, especially, Baby Ria Moreno, Stuart Howes, 
Pamela Raggett, Jamie Gilmour, Manuel Campello, 
Nory Tennant, Anna Cleary, Jean Godabout, Mario 
D’Souza and Josephine Edward 

 

 

St. Mary Magdalen 
Roman Catholic Church 

 

 
Parish Priest: Canon Francis Moran 
Office Manager: Dominic Lindesay-
Bethune 
 

61 North Worple Way, London 
SW14 8PR 
 

www.stmarymags.org.uk 
Email: info@stmarymags.org.uk 
Tel: 0208 876 1326 
 

Sunday Masses: 9.30am,  
11.00am and 6.30pm. 
 

Confessions (Reconciliation):  
Saturdays 10am-10.30am  
& 5pm-5:30pm 

Archdiocese of Southwark CIO Registered Incorporated Charity Number 1173050 
 

Trinity Sunday 
 

We spend much of our Faith-life trying to increase our 
knowledge of God and deepening our relationship. It is a 
process of building personal experience and learning about 
other people’s knowledge of God. Today’s Feast is a sharp 
reminder of the Mystery of God. No matter how well we 
get to know God the reality of the Mystery of God is always 
with us. For Christians an enduring reality of our Faith is 
belief in One God and three persons: Father, Son and Holy 
spirit. 
 
 
New Readers and Existing Readers at St Mary Magdalen 
If you would like to become a reader at Sunday Mass, please speak to 
Canon Francis after Mass today or call into the Parish Office during the 
week to let us know which time you would like to read at. 
Also, can any existing readers that are no longer able to read at Mass, 
please can you let Canon Francis know this week. 

http://www.stmarymags.org.uk/
mailto:info@stmarymags.org.uk


Parish & Local News 

20
th
 May: 

Collection £770.67  + Standing Orders £400 
 

Total Offertory: £1170.67 
 

 

Children’s Liturgy:  
27th May:  No Children’s Liturgy 
3rd June:  Group 1  Baby Moses 
 

Altar Servers rota:  
Sunday 27th May: 9.30&11am Team 2 6.30pm Team 2 
Sunday 3rd June: 9.30&11am Team 1 6.30pm Team 3 
 
 

Cleaners rota: 
Saturday 2nd June: Team 3  Saturday 9th June: Team 4 

 
 
 

 

Summer Garden Party: Save the Date 
 

This year, our Summer Garden Party will be held on Sunday July 15th. 
Please do save the date. More information to follow in the coming 
weeks. 
 

 
Confirmation 
Bishop Paul will be coming to the parish on Saturday 24th November at 
11am for Confirmation (date for your diaries). The preparation group will 
be starting in late September for any young people in Year 8+9 or above 
(from September). Enrolment forms will be available from late June. 
 
 

Congratulations to the Montessori Nursery 
Well done to the staff at the Montessori Nursery (held in the church hall 
during the week) who recently received a glowing Ofsted report. 
 
 

Volunteers for parish social and fundraising 
The group who organise Parish Social/fundraising events is looking for a 
few volunteers to help. Please let the Parish Office know if you want more 
information about what is involved. 
 
 

Appeal for the Missionary Sisters of England & Wales 
Next Sunday, June 3rd, Sr. Sebastian will speak at Mass about the work 
of the Sisters and will appeal for help. The retiring collection will be for 
this cause. 

 
Eucharistic Ministers: Next Sunday 
Next Sunday is the Feast of Corpus Christi and all Eucharistic Ministers 
are asked to renew their commitment to this Ministry. Please come at 
least 5 minutes before Mass and see Canon Francis. 
 

 
School References 
A few people have asked about getting a reference for school 
admission/transfer. Canon Francis will give references in late September 
and October for applications for the following September (2019). 
 
Save the date: Last Annual Mortlake Summer Fair 
Saturday 23th June, 12-4pm – KIDS GO FREE - Brewery Green, 
Lower Richmond Road, Mortlake, SW14 8AE 
We will have amazing raffle prizes, Punch and Judy, beautiful 
performances by The Little Dancers School of Dance, a Brazilian Dance 
Show, The St. Mary Magdalen’s Zumba Dance Crew, The Pee Wee 
kid’s Karate demonstration, the Diddi Dance funky dance classes 
demonstration, bouncy castle, tea cups, carousel and children’s games. 
Live music from Kyle Stanger, Jade Stanger and the choir from “Come 
and Sing Choir”.   
 

Archdiocese of Southwark: Golden Jubilee Celebrations 
To mark the 50th anniversary, the Centre for Catholic Formation will be 
holding a series of lectures to mark its Golden Jubilee, starting on 5 
June with a talk on The Priority of Adult Formation by Bishop Paul 
Mason.  For full details please see flyers at the back of church. 
A Jubilee Mass will also be held on Saturday 23 June 2018 at St 
Anselm's RC Church, Tooting Bec, at which Archbishop Peter will 
preside. More details will follow in due course.    
 

Job Opportunity: Diocesan Financial Controller - Hove 
The Diocese of Arundel & Brighton covers the city of Brighton and Hove, 
the counties of East and West Sussex and Surrey outside of London 
Boroughs. They are looking for a Financial Controller (Full time Position). 
For more information see the notice at the entrance to the Church, or 
email finance@bishops-house.co.uk : closing date 4th June 2018. 
 
Job Opportunity: Gunnersbury Catholic School  
Seeking to appoint a part-time chaplain to further the faith of our 
community.  This is a key role in our school’s provision and mission.  If 
you are interested in the opportunity please email 
welcome@gunnersbury.hounslow.sch.uk for further details.  
 

mailto:finance@bishops-house.co.uk

